
    

 

NA-1 
Memorandum 

Date: 

To: 

From: 

Subject: 

October 27, 2021 

Paul J. Casseri, Superintendent of Schools

Patricia Grupka, Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 

Approval of Montante Solar contract for energy efficiency project 

This memo serves as a request for acceptance of the Montante Solar contract. 
They were previously accepted as the low bidder to our RFP. 

The contract was reviewed by both our insurance carrier and our attorney.  Several 
changes were made in our favor to ensure the fidelity of the contract and work. 

Dr. Patricia Grupka, Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 
4061 Creek Road, Youngstown, NY  14174 
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